From: Kyle Bryant

To: FOIA

Cc: Monigue Smith; Julie Hurwitz

Subject: RE: FOIA Request for Records of Citizen Complaints Closed in January and February 2024
Date: Friday, May 3, 2024 3:39:53 PM

Good afternoon,

| am following up on my initial FOIA request that was sent on March 21, 2024. At your
earliest convenience please advise to the status of my request and an approximate date
that we will be receiving the requested records.

Thank you.

Kyle Bryant

Legal Assistant

Goodman, Hurwitz & James, PC
1394 East Jefferson

Detroit, MI 48207

Office: (313)-567-6170
kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com

From: FOIA <FOIA@detroitmi.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 11:02 AM

To: Kyle Bryant <kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com>

Cc: Monique Smith <smithmo@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: Fw: FOIA Request for Records of Citizen Complaints Closed in January and February 2024

This email serves as the City of Detroit’s response to the above-referenced matter. Your request
was received at the City of Detroit Law Department Freedom of Information Act Section via facsimile or
email, on March 21, 2024. Because your request was received by electronic transmission, pursuant to
Section 5(1) of the Michigan Freedom of Information Act (the “Act”), MCL 15.235(1); it is deemed to have
been received at the Law Department on the next business day, March 22, 2024.

Pursuant to Section 5(2) of the Act, MCL 15.235(2), the City’s response is due within five (5)
business days. However, due to the nature and the scope of your request and the volume of the requests
received by the City, we are extending the City’s response deadline by ten (10) additional business days in
accordance with Section 5(2) (d) of the Act, MCL 15.235(2) (d). Therefore, your request will be granted,
denied, or granted in part and denied in part on or before April 15, 2024.

Your request is being handled by Monique Smith. If you have questions regarding your request, or


mailto:kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com
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mailto:smithmo@detroitmi.gov
mailto:JHurwitz@goodmanhurwitz.com

if you did not provide an email address in your request, please forward it to Monique Smith at
Smithmo@detroitmi.gov to provide you a response more readily than by regular mail or fax. Mail and fax
are not preferred at this time since they both require in-office support. We thank you in advance for your
understanding.

From: Kyle Bryant <kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:15 PM

To: BOPC BOPC <BOPC@detroitmi.gov>; OCI OCl <OCl@detroitmi.gov>; FOIA <FOIA@detroitmi.gov>
Cc: usamie.civilrights@usdoj.gov <usamie.civilrights@usdoj.gov>; katherine.chamblee-

rvan@usdoj.gov <katherine.chamblee-ryan@usdoj.gov>; Julie Hurwitz
<JHurwitz@goodmanhurwitz.com>; detroit-cpta@googlegroups.com <detroit-

cpta@googlegroups.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIA Request for Records of Citizen Complaints Closed in January and February

2024

Good afternoon,

Please see attached.

Kyle Bryant

Legal Assistant

Goodman, Hurwitz & James, PC
1394 East Jefferson

Detroit, MI 48207

Office: (313)-567-6170

kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com
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